
Dave Barthelmy 

From: Dan Weinrich [danweinrich@charter.net]

Sent: Monday, December 11, 2006 09:39 PM

To: Weinrich, Dan

Subject: website updates at DAn Weinrich Minerals

12/12/2006

I have just added 41 specimens from the Yaogangxian Mine, China to the website.  All are nice and under $100. 

  

Do not forget about the close of the auction on Tuesday at 7 p.m. eastern standard time. 

  

I have recently acquired 6 collections/lots of great minerals.  I am working hard at getting these ready for sale.  Look for many website 
updates starting in the next few days.  These range from contemporary specimens to classics, priced very cheaply to over $10,000. 

  

Dan Weinrich 

http://www.danweinrich.com 


